

# 2019-07-29 Meeting notes

## Date

29 Jul 2019

## Attendees

- [Casey Cain](#)
- [Atul Dambalkar](#)
- [Carlos Giraldo Rodriguez](#)
- @Kiran

## Minutes

Carlos talked about new work in PNDA Helm Repo:

- Monitoring with Prometheus integration: hdfs, Kafka, spark. A pull-request to GitHub PNDA-helm-repo will be available this week.
- Added version 3.1.2 to Gradient/Hadoop Docker Image.
- Added arm64v8 support to Gradient/spark Docker Image.

[Casey Cain](#) talked about setting up a 2-hour meeting to discuss governance and when we should hold that meeting.

The community believes that [Donald Hunter](#) vital to working with the internal development teams to get maximum participation in the Governance discussion.

[Casey Cain](#) reminds the community that the call for ONS EU Booth demos closes on 31 July 2019. The proposal (not the demo) needs to be submitted by this date to Brandon Wick: [bwick@linuxfoundation.org](mailto:bwick@linuxfoundation.org)

## Action items

- [Atul Dambalkar](#), [Casey Cain](#), [Carlos Giraldo Rodriguez](#) [Donald Hunter](#) to socialize with the community the importance of building the governance structure. The group shall schedule a poll to determine the next best time to meet over the coming months to meet and vote.